This has been an incredibly tough term for our year 6 students however, on behalf of the team and
the school, we are incredibly proud of the hard work and determination our Year 6 students have
shown in preparing for their SATs. They have approached this important time with resilience and

dedication, demonstrating a commitment to their learning that is truly commendable.

We are confident that their efforts will be rewarded, and we look forward to celebrating their

achievements with them and you; their families. Thank you for your continued support!
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PE highlights

This half term we have been participating in an athletics module. This exciting module is designed
to introduce students to a variety of track and field events, helping them develop fundamental

skills, build endurance and foster a love for physical activity.

During the athletics module, students are introduced to a range of events, including:

Track Events: Sprinting, relays, and long-distance running. These activities help students

improve their speed, coordination, and teamwork.

Field Events: Long jump, high jump, shot put, and discus. These activities focus on

building strength, balance, and precision.




